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News From the LibrarY 
 

 

• What a wonderful time all who attended the 20th Annual Book Lovers’ 
Ball had! Thank you Treleaven Winery for hosting it and for all of our 
hardworking committee members especially co-chairs Marie Dentes and 
Robin Driskel. What a great evening with Cookie’s food, Treleaven wines, 
and The Destination Band! We appreciate the support and the generosity 
of our sponsors, donors, silent auction donors and attendees who made it 
such a successful fundraiser. 

 

• Movies in the Morgan Opera House are back! Young Frankenstein had a 
great turnout and we are going to rock the Morgan Opera House this 
month with The Last Waltz, Martin Scorcese’s documentary of The 
Band’s 1976 farewell concert appearance, which featured performances by 
Bob Dylan, Joni Mitchell, Muddy Waters, and more than a dozen other 
special guests. We have a teen Dungeons and Dragons group meeting on 
Mondays currently. Don’t miss our Travel Talk to Zimbabwe or Perry 
Ground’s Stories from the People of the Longhouse this month! We 
welcome your suggestions for other events or group meetings. There is 
always something fun brewing at the library! 

 

• Our Fiber Friends group continues to grow and meets on Mondays at 4 
p.m. Storytime meets at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesdays and our monthly Lego 
Club, Tween Graphic Novel Book Club, and Painted Paper Art Club 
are in full swing. More information is on our website. Thank you to all 
those who gave to The Great Give Back for the King Ferry Food Pantry. 
We collect nonperishable food all year long. 
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• Thank you to Susan MacCormick and her crew for setting up our Spooky Library again this year! It was 
awesome! Some even remarked it was the best yet! Thank you also to those who participated in our 
pumpkin decorating contest. They were all wonderful. Get ready for the fun of Dinovember this month and 
Christmas in Aurora next month! 

 

• The library always welcomes volunteers. If you are interested in discussing opportunities, please reach out to 
Sandy Groth at aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com or ask next time you are visiting. 
 

• Check our website and Facebook for up-to-date information. We have a new supply of Covid tests in case 
you need some. Library Hours: Mon 3-7 p.m., Wed 10 a.m.–6 p.m., Fri 3-7 p.m., and Sat 10 a.m.–2 p.m. 

 
 

 

mailto:aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com
file://///files.cornell.edu/as/aas/Users/ab449/The%20Hub/aurorafreelibrary.org
https://www.facebook.com/aurorafreelibrary
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Community Notes 
 

News from Opendore and the Howland Stone Store Museum 
 

As our summer and fall seasons come to a close and the Museum changes over to a “by appointment” format, 
behind the scenes activities still are ongoing.  

 
The East porch is progressing very well, with 570 hours of volunteer work already recorded with steady progress 

being made. Please stop by and see the progress… 
 

The education, collections, facilities, finance, executive, fundraising, technology, and publicity committees are 
already at work preparing for a 2025 season and our continued development and growth. There are so many 

opportunities for those with an interest in volunteering. Contact us if you have a desire to help with any aspect of 
what makes a museum function.  

 
Also, another Reading and Discussion series is in the planning stage for the winter, with information being made 

available soon. 
 

We’ve had much success this season with attendance at programs and visitation through tours and open hours. Well 
over 1000 people have taken advantage of all that the HSSM offers. Remember that tours can be arranged through 
the winter for anytime that is convenient for your group, just by contacting any board member; contact information 

is available on the HSSM website. 

 
 

Get Your Memorial Brick Now! 
 

{Bricks may be purchased by anyone! You do not need to be 
affiliated with the UMA} 

 
United Ministry of Aurora Memorial Brick Campaign 

 
As you may know, The United Ministry of Aurora launched 
a Building Restoration Capital Campaign to raise funds to 

restore and repair much needed brick work on the 164-year-
old building. 

 
One of the phases of the campaign is to sell memorial bricks 
to line the sidewalk leading to the church entrance. We are 
excited to share that 124 bricks have been purchased and 
installed on the north side of the walkway and now we are 
taking orders for the south side. We expect this installation 

will take place in the spring. Don’t miss out, order your 
brick(s) now to honor family members, a friend, or even a 

pet. Each brick is $100. 
 

To order, please visit our website at: 
https://polarengraving.com/unitedministryofaurora. 

Questions may be directed to the 
UMA office at 315-364 8543. 

 
 

https://www.howlandstonestore.org/
https://polarengraving.com/unitedministryofaurora
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King Ferry Food Pantry Holiday Meals 
 

 
 

This is a time of year that for many centers around the celebration of family meals. You can make the upcoming 
holidays a happier time for our neighbors in need by making a donation for the purchase of turkeys & other 

ingredients for traditional holiday meals. Online donations via PayPal can be made at our website or mail checks to: 
 

King Ferry Food Pantry 
PO Box 242, King Ferry NY 13081 

315-497-2049 
 

Donations of turkeys are also appreciated! 
 

Email: KINGFERRYFOODPANTRY1@GMAIL.COM 
Website: HTTPS://KINGFERRYFOODPANTRY.ORG 

HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/KINGFERRYFOODPANTRY/

 
 

Patrick Tavern Market Is Still Going 
Strong, Provides Help for Helene 

 
Tuesdays at Patrick Tavern, 4:30-6:00 p.m. are still the 
place for seasonal food and local gifts. The last of the 

summer crops linger as long as weather allows as the winter 
crops begin to take center stage: apples, squash, potatoes 

and more. Baked goods, honey, fair trade chocolates, cards, 
leather goods remain prominent, and soon there will be 

fresh pork for pre-order, by the cut or by the bundle. The 
date for November’s BBQ is yet to be announced, but 

watch for Chance on the smoker and Cookie’s great meals. 
 

In October, Patrick Tavern was also the staging site for 
“Rural to Rural,” a relief effort for those in Western North 
Carolina impacted by Helene. The collection of household 
needs was organized by Alicia and Daryl Kirk and funded 

in part by the Ana Moon Marsh Memorial Fund. 
Donations literally filled Patrick Tavern, and the market 

bustled with customers and donors. By the time you receive 
this, supplies will be reaching remote locations by 

helicopter. 
 

 

 Top: A busy day at the Patrick Tavern Market, Oct 22 (photo by Joanna 
Thornton); bottom: Donations for NC filled the building! (photo by Linda Schwab) 

mailto:kingferryfoodpantry1@gmail.com
https://kingferryfoodpantry.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KingFerryFoodPantry/
https://www.facebook.com/KingFerryFoodPantry/
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Thank You from the Book Lovers’ Ball Committee 

 
On Saturday, October 19 we celebrated the 20th Anniversary of the Book 

Lovers’ Ball at Treleaven Winery.  190 attendees filled a tent-  tables adorned 
with autumn decorations including pumpkins, gourds, fairy lights and showy 
dahlia arrangements provided by Deb Lampman of Bedlam Gardens.  They 
supped on a delicious dinner prepared by Cookie of Simply Cookie with an 

assortment of cupcakes to end the meal.  Attendees enjoyed Treleaven wines 
and local beers, and three varieties of craft beers donated by Aurora 

Ale.  The Destination fired up tunes which kept everyone on their feet 
dancing. A silent auction with items for every taste and budget was a 

temptation once attendees took a break from dancing.    
As wonderful an evening as it was, it could not have happened without the support of Treleaven Winery, our 
dedicated sponsors and silent auction donors who make the event possible.  A dedicated committee worked 

throughout the year to create a memorable evening.  But most important, this was a fundraiser for the Aurora Free 
Library which is celebrating its 125th anniversary.  We are grateful for the support of everyone who made this 

spectacular evening successful and memorable. 
        

The Book Lovers’ Ball Committee, 
       Robin Driskel and Marie Dentes, co-chairs 

       Kate Simons, Silent Auction Chair 
Judy Jordan, Mary Jo Gunderson May, Charlie Myers, Cathy Sheils, Rebecca Staehr, Natalie Thompson, and Kelley 

Zabriskie 
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 Community Roars to Life: Fast Cars & Big Rigs Brings Joyful Crowds to 
Successful Event 

 
AUBURN - September 28th, 2024- With 900 attendees, St. Albert the Great Academy held its 3rd annual Fast Cars 
and Big Rigs family event outside on a picture perfect fall day at the Fingerlakes Mall from 11 a.m.-3 p.m. From cars 
to speedboats, big rigs to excavators, firetrucks to trooper cars, kids and their families joyfully explored all kinds of 

cool cars and trucks. Live music from Perform 4 Purpose, face painting, and a fleet of food trucks added to 
everyone’s delight. The crowd favorite for the second year in a row was the FLX Helicopter soaring overhead 

providing personal rides around Aurelius! 
  

St. Albert the Great Academy would like to thank all of our volunteers and the following sponsors for their 
generosity: Aurora Ridge/Aurora-Oakwood Dairy, Builders Choice, Carbonaro Law, DDS Companies, O’Hara 
Machinery, Riccelli Trucking, Rycoe, Soules and Dunn, Sunnyside Farms, United Rentals, Upstate Paving, The 

Everest Foundation for Family Enrichment Inc., Northern Asphalt, LLC, Bouley Associates, RHL Companies, Pike 
Construction Services, Savannah Bank, Industry Standard, UNC Club, AT Walley’s, Balloons Restaurant, Saxton 

Electric, Auburn Community Hospital, Cuddy Law, Western Suppliers Inc. 
 

St. Albert’s has begun planning for next year’s Fast Cars & Big Rigs event to be held on September 27, 2025. 
St. Albert the Great Academy is an independent, catholic elementary school located in Auburn, NY. For more 

information about our school call 315-283-0555 and visit our website at www.stalbertacademy.com. 

http://www.stalbertthegreatacademy.com/
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Announcements from United Ministry of Aurora 
 

• Sunday Services at 10:30 a.m. Communion the first Sunday of the month. If  you are looking for a warm, 
welcoming, and caring community, please join us. Our service is a mix of Presbyterian, Epicscopal, and 

UMA! 
 

• All Saints/Souls Day Remembrances - Saturday, November 2, 12-12:30 p.m. 
A quiet time to light candles, share and reflect upon all the saints in our lives, past and present. Followed by a walk 

in the labyrinth in honor of all those lost to war and natural disasters around the world. 
 

• Liz Kreitinger from the Cayuga Lake Watershed Network - November 3, 11:30 a.m. 
There will be a reception. Come hear an update of the ecological status of our beautiful Cayuga Lake and ways you 

can help. 
 

• Dinosaur Dry Goods Pay What You Want Sale 
Friday, November 8, noon-5 p.m. and Saturday November 9, 10 a.m.-3 p.m. 

It’s time to thin out the racks and get overstock secondhand and new-with-tags clothing into the hands of those 
who need it. Hundreds of garments and accessories in adult sizes XS thru plus size. Lots of gender-neutral pieces. 

Contemporary brands with a bit of vintage mixed in. Also: fabric and linens. 
Pay-what-you-want with 50% of proceeds going to the King Ferry Food Pantry. 

Re-sellers welcome. No fitting rooms, but try-ons welcome BYO Bag/Box 
No incoming clothing donations/trades will be accepted 

For more info, contact Jackie at 315-364-5591 or jackie@dinosaurdrygoods.com or 
visit www.dinosaurdrygoods.com. 

 

• Eliezer (Eli) Hernández, Ed.D., President of the Auburn/Cayuga Branch of the NAACP 
Sunday, November 10, 4 p.m. 

Learn about America's oldest civil rights organization, the NAACP, and what the local Auburn Cayuga County 
Branch is doing in our community.  You will hear about the current state of our county, accomplishments, the 
continued struggles, and how you can get involved.  Special musical performance by his two children, Enrique 

and Mariela Hernández!! 
 

• Professor Emeritus of Religion Dr. Arthur Bellinzoni, “The Period of The United Kingdom” 
Sunday, November 17, 4 p.m. 

Please join us for what is always an interesting hour and half! 
 

- Conquest and Unity: King David Consolidation and Peace: King Solomon 
- Yahweh Gets a House: The Jerusalem Temple Earliest History: The Yahwish or J Source The Demise 

of Israel by Assyria (722-721 BCE) 
- The Demise of Judah by Babylonia (587-586 BCE) 

 
ZOOM Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83698543243?pwd=ZsuYlvt6ErINLqrJudZa48AkPY5d5W.1 

Meeting ID: 836 9854 3243 
Passcode: 608119 

 

• UMA Book Club meets every Wednesday at 12:30 p.m. in the UMA Social Room 
We are discussing “Awe” by Dacher Keltner through mid-November. Following that we will be reading & 

discussing "The Universal Christ" by Richard Rohr.  Our meetings end by 2:00 and we generally take about 4 weeks 
to complete each book.  Newcomers are always welcome.  Used books are available for $10. 

 

mailto:jackie@dinosaurdrygoods.com
http://www.dinosaurdrygoods.com/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83698543243?pwd=ZsuYlvt6ErINLqrJudZa48AkPY5d5W.1
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Upcoming Events at Local Wineries and Breweries 
 

Aurora Brewing Co. 
 

Jim Scala 
Friday, November 1, 5-8 p.m. 

 
David Graybeard Band 

Saturday, November 2, 5-8 p.m. 

 
JP Payton 

Friday, November 8, 5-8 p.m. 

 
Bright Leaf Vineyard 

 

“Chefs Unite” Fundraiser 
Friday, November 15, 6-8 p.m. 

 

Friendsgiving Dinner 
Saturday, November 23, 4 p.m. 

BUY TICKETS HERE 
 

Treleaven Wines 
 

Trivia Night 
Thursdays, 6:30-9:30 p.m. 

(except Friday, 11/1) 
 

Football Sundays 
1-5 p.m. 

 

Thanksgiving Eve with the Ampersand Project 
Wednesday, November 27, 6-9 p.m. 

 

Shenanigan Brothers 
Saturday, November 30, 5-8 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.brewaurora.com/?fbclid=IwY2xjawGQtilleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHVGFWkXvcPS664DXKc-b-0Qf5OSoLfLv-o1XjpdNRzf8uUjOTzGr5LcEyA_aem_95Y2tZmEwzRQwxQ7SSBrog
https://www.brightleafvineyard.com/
https://fareharbor.com/embeds/book/brightleafvineyard/items/584350/?full-items=yes&flow=no
https://treleavenwines.com/
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Sights of Southern Cayuga 
 

Submitted by Linda Dugan 
 

“What a gorgeous fall we’re having! Here are fall scene pics for this month...a Harrier hawk hunting and a green 
winged teal.” 
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Calendar of Events 
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Southern Cayuga Book Club 

 

Wednesday, November 6 
7:00 p.m. 
Opendore 
 
The Southern Cayuga Book Club will meet to discuss The First Ladies by Marie Benedict and 
Victoria Christopher Murray. New members are always welcome. The full list of book 
selections for 2024 is available here.  

 
 

 
 

https://aurorafreelibrary.org/southern-cayuga-book-club
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Perry Ground, “Stories from the People of the Longhouse” 
 

Sunday, November 24 

2:00 p.m. 
Morgan Opera House 

 
Perry Ground, a Turtle Clan member of the Onondaga Nation of the Haudenosaunee (Iroquois) Confederacy, has 
been a master storyteller and cultural educator for over 25 years. His engaging presentation appeals to people of all 

ages and enables him to teach about the history & culture of Native Peoples. 
 

Filled with traditional Haudenosaunee (Iroquois) wisdom that has been told for hundreds of years, these stories 
reveal the beliefs, customs and history of the Haudenosaunee people. Storyteller Perry Ground brings the legends to 

life through vivid descriptions, his rhythmic voice and a very active stage presence. Stories become ‘interactive’ as 
Perry often includes audience members in the narration. Elements of traditional Haudenosaunee lifestyle and 

culture, pieces of historical information, and lots of humor are woven into each story. Intended for all listeners 
(young and old), everyone will find this presentation captivating, highly entertaining and very educational. 

 
The program is funded in part by a grant from the Auburn Public Theater regranting program and is free. 
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NOVEMBER 2024 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

. 
 
 

    
 

1 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Jim Scala, 5-8 p.m. 
 
Holiday Trivia 
League, 6:30-9:30 
p.m. 
 
 
 
 

2 King Ferry 

Food Pantry, 9 
a.m.-12 p.m. 
 
All Saints/Souls 
Day, 12 p.m. 
 
Harvest Supper, 
4:30 p.m. 
 
David Graybeard 
Band, 5-8 p.m. 

3 Liz Kreitinger, 

11:30 a.m. 
 
Football Sundays, 
1-5 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 

4 Fiber Friends, 4 

p.m. 
 
D&D, 5:30-7 p.m. 

5 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-6 
p.m. 

6 Storytime, 9:30 

a.m. 
 
UMA Book Club, 
12:30 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 
 
Flight Night, 4-8 p.m. 
 
Southern Cayuga 
Book Club, 7 p.m. 

7 Holiday Trivia 

League, 6:30-9:30 
p.m. 

8 Pay What You 

Want Sale, 12-5 

p.m. → 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 
 
JP Payton, 5-8 
p.m. 

9 Pay What You 

Want Sale, 10 a.m.-
3 p.m. 
 
Northville 1st 
Anniversary, 6 p.m. 

10 Kids’ 

Celebration, 12:30 
p.m. 

 
Football Sundays, 
1-5 p.m. 
 
Eli Hernández, 4 
p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 

11. Weekend 

Workers Happy 
Hour, 5-8 p.m. 
 

12 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-6 
p.m. 

13 Storytime, 9:30 

a.m. 
 
Red Cross Blood 
Drive, 12-7:30 p.m. 
 
UMA Book Club, 
12:30 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 
 
Tween Graphic Novel 
Book Club, 6:30 p.m. 

14 Holiday 
Trivia League, 
6:30-9:30 p.m. 

15 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Lego Club, 6 p.m. 
 
Chefs Unite, 6-8 
p.m. 
 

16 King Ferry 

Food Pantry, 9 
a.m.-12 p.m. 
 
Saturday Supper, 6 
p.m. 

17 Football 

Sundays, 1-5 p.m. 
 
IAMFOOL, 3 p.m. 
 
“The Period of the 
United Kingdom,” 
4 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 

18 Fiber Friends, 4 

p.m. 
 
D&D, 5:30-7 p.m. 
 
Travel Talk, 6:30 
p.m. 

19 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-6 
p.m. 

20 Storytime, 9:30 

a.m. 
 
UMA Book Club, 
12:30 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 
 
Painted Paper Art 
Club, 6:30 p.m. 
 

21 AFL Meeting, 

5:30 p.m. 
 
Holiday Trivia 
League, 6:30-9:30 
p.m. 

22 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
The Hub 
submissions due 
 

23 Quilt Show, 

10 a.m.-5 p.m. 
 
Friendsgiving 
Dinner, 4 p.m. 
 
Saturday Supper, 6 
p.m. 
 
Film screening, The 
Last Waltz, 7:30 
p.m. 

24 Football 

Sundays, 1-5 p.m. 
 
“Stories from the 
People of the 
Longhouse,” 2 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 

25 Fiber Friends, 4 

p.m. 
 
D&D, 5:30-7 p.m. 

26 Pickleball, 4 

p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-6 
p.m. 
 

27 UMA Book Club, 

12:30 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 4 p.m. 
 
Ampersand Project, 6-
9 p.m. 

28  
 

29 30 Shenanigan 

Brothers, 5-8 p.m. 
 
Saturday Supper, 6 
p.m. 

 


